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WRITTEN QUESTION P-5255/07
by Philip Bradbourn (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Structural Funds

Could the Commission comment on the current situation in respect of the restoration of Structural 
Fund payments to the UK. Could the Commission also highlight which English regions have yet to 
satisfy the Commissions criteria for proper accounting?


